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Q: Do you have to be affiliated with Mayo Clinic to submit a poster abstract? 

A: No, you do not need to be affiliated with Mayo Clinic to submit an abstract or poster if your abstract is 

accepted for the conference. 

 

Q: Do you have to register for RISE to submit a poster abstract? 

A: No, you do not need to be registered to submit a poster abstract. 

 

Q: Do you have to register to present the poster? 

A: Yes, if your poster is accepted, you are required to register for the course. 

 

Q: Do poster presenters get any expenses paid for by RISE?  

A: RISE is unable to pay for your conference expenses.  

 

Q: How are posters selected for presentation? 

A: To have your poster considered for inclusion in the poster session, you will need to complete and submit 

the abstract form on the RISE website describing the key points that will be displayed in your poster. Poster 

abstracts will be reviewed weekly by physicians and administrators on the RISE Planning Committee. 

Communication back to the authors will be early spring 2022.  

 

Q: How many posters are selected for the poster presentation?  

A: A large number of abstracts are expected to be submitted in 2022; dependent on property space, 

COVID guidelines and social distancing requirements the total number of abstracts selected for poster 

presentation will be determined. 

 

Q: Can a poster be presented if it has already been presented/published elsewhere? 

A: Presenting in our poster session does not prohibit publishing the same information elsewhere (either 

before or after our session). However, to be selected, the poster needs to meet the criteria for our audience. 

If your work is being considered for publication elsewhere, please be sure that their rules do not prohibit 

you from presenting it at the RISE for Equity poster session. 

 

Q: Are there any other requirements? 

A: The only other requirements are those laid out in the submission instructions. 

 

Q: Who will view the poster session? 

A: Posters will be viewed by registered attendees at RISE. This is a unique opportunity for authors to 

highlight initiatives (clinical, education, research, administrative) for enhancement of professional fulfillment 

and advancement of DEI in health care. 

 

Q: How much exposure will the posters have to Conference attendees? 

A: A special reception will be held for participant viewing of the abstracts; authors must stay with their 

posters during this reception and other designated poster viewing times during the conference. Posters will 

be displayed throughout the duration of the conference. See program schedule.  

 

Q: Is there media presence at the poster session?  

A: No. 

 

Q: Is there a photographer? 

A: A professional photographer is not available. Course staff may take pictures of the poster sessions using a 

personal device for course purpose. 


